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To: Bertha Henry
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Date: March 5, 2020

Re: Item 54 on the March 10, 2020 Agenda

| am writing to correct a typographical error and to provide additional information for item 54, which is
a motion to discuss death benefits for officers and deputies of the Broward Sheriff’s Office who are
killed in the line of duty. The item currently proposes $250,000 to be disseminated; however, it should

read 550,000.

My proposal is to pilot a program that will place $50,000 into a reserve account to be used in the event
of the death of an officer or deputy. The $50,000 will cover one year of rent or mortgage and taxes.

Based upon a recent conversation | had with Sheriff Tony, on average BSO loses an officer or deputy
once every four to five years.

Please distribute this memo as additional material for item 54.
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